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Called to Belong 
 

Dear Members of Holy Name of Jesus, 
 

As the transition to succeed Fr. Steve began this July, I was led naturally to reflect 
on how grateful I was for the way I have been received by this parish community 
the last two years. Alongside Fr. Mike, I am excited for the opportunity to serve 
you. We hope that you will experience the Lord’s blessing through our 
administering of the Sacraments, sharing life with you and sharing our gifts with 
you.   
 

In 1 Corinthians 12:12-31, Saint Paul reflects on the reality that each of us has 
been baptized into the life of Jesus. Paul says, “You are the body of Christ and 
individually members of it.” Jesus invites each of us to live as His Body here at 
Holy Name of Jesus. Just as a natural human body has individual parts with 
different functions, so too does Christ’s spiritual body. We are individually called to 
manifest the life of Christ, whether it is participation in liturgy, Sacraments, 
Adoration, Faith Formation activities, school or outreach. The sharing of our 
diverse gifts and talents is essential for the healthy functioning of the Body of 
Christ within Holy Name of Jesus. In our parish mission statement, we are 
reminded:  
 

Sharing in the Body of Christ, we seek to Know the heart of Christ,  
See the face of Christ and Be the hands of Christ. 

 

It is also essential that this parish Body stay connected to the Head, our Lord 
Jesus, through Archbishop Hebda. This is why, in the past year, we have started 
to implement the priorities of the Archdiocesan Synod. The hope of the 
Archbishop is not only to make missionary disciples but also to make missionary 
parishes. Our priority for the next year will be to grow our small group ministry. 
Through this ministry you are Called to Belong - to foster personal relationships, 
build community and provide formation to grow as joyful missional disciples of 
Christ. 
 

Our fall stewardship appeal “Called to Belong” will give you an opportunity to 
make a commitment to continue the work of our parish through your stewardship 
of prayer, participation and generosity. I encourage 100% of households to 
respond to our stewardship invitation weekend Oct. 14-15.  
 

Financially, Fiscal Year 2023 had a slight increase in giving, some generous 
special donations, a very successful Fall Festival and increased admission at the 
school. However, the evolving needs of HNOJ continue to rise and expenses are 
projected to increase by 6.6% compared to the prior year.  
 

You are truly Called to Belong through prayer, participation and generosity. Your 
response to the stewardship invitation will help our parish plan and have the 
resources necessary to be flexible and responsive to the needs of our community. 
The health of our parish community depends on your willingness to share the gifts 
for which you have been so richly blessed.  
 

At HNOJ, we learn to follow Jesus and inspire each other to live as disciples of 
Christ. Thank you for all you do to support our mission. May the Lord Jesus 
continue to bless you and keep you close to His heart. 
 

Sincerely in Christ, 
Fr. Tim Wratkowski 
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Making an Impact 

Stewardship Invitation Weekend,  Oct. 14-15 
Called to Belong 
 

At Holy Name of Jesus, you are called to belong through your prayer, 
participation and generosity. Please prayerfully consider ways you 
can participate. 

 

"I came to HNOJ as a new member two years 

ago, hungry for a faith community that would 

nourish and challenge me. I first joined two small 

groups that were featured on the parish website, 

and found the Holy Spirit had led me straight into 

the community I had prayed to find!  A spirit of 

welcome, faithfulness, joyful accompaniment and 

openness were immediately present. And 

challenging questions, topics and conversation 

have drawn me deeper into my faith. This is the 

power of small groups—a place to be nourished 

and challenged and to invite the Holy Spirit to 

dwell among us.” Mary  

 Fiscal Year 2023 

Luke 18 Retreat 47 teens 

Psalm 78 34 middle schoolers 

Summer Stretch 56 middle schoolers 

Middle School Camp 
29 middle schoolers (and 
21 teen leaders) 

Steubenville 13 teens 

Spring Retreat 73 teens 

Fall Retreat 96 teens 

Vacation Bible School 323 kids 

Baptisms 54 

First Communions 123 

Confirmations 85 

Funerals 26 

Weddings 15 

Adults completed OCIA 19 (6 were Baptized) 

Cana Dinner 244 attended or worked 

Seniors Bible Study 30 adults 

Small Groups and Book Studies 170 

Family Retreat 17 families 

Big Small Dinner 80 attended 

Women's Wisdom on Wednesday 35 women 

Mothers of Preschoolers 35 women 

Food Truck Event Over 450 people 

FORMED.org 640 

Teens Core Team Leaders 59 teens 

School Enrollment 421 students 
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School enrollment continues to rise. 
 

Fiscal Year 2021 

K-6: 296 

PreK: 63 

Total: 359 
 

Fiscal Year 2022 

K-6: 333 

PreK: 80 

Total: 413 
 

Fiscal Year 2023 

K-6: 343 

PreK: 78 

Total: 421 
 

Current School Year 2023-2024: 

K-6: 353 

PK: 77 

Total: 430 

Good Samaritan Funds Fiscal Year 2023 

Abria  $         6,000  

Ascension School  $         3,275  

Cookie Cart  $         6,000  

Cradle of Hope  $         5,000  

Crystal Women's Clinic  $         2,000  

Interfaith Outreach   $       29,000  

Meals on Wheels Plymouth/Wayzata  $         4,000  

Missions Inc Home Free  $         1,000  

My Very Own Bed  $         4,000  

Sharing And Caring Hands  $         2,000  
Sharing and Caring Hands - Mary's 
Place  $         2,000  

Southwest Options for Women  $         2,000  

The Life Fund - ASPM  $         4,000  

US Bank  $         2,000  

Total Allocation  $       72,275  

Holy Name of Jesus Donations to Non-Profits 
Fiscal Year 2023 

Ascension School  $             21,028  

Campaign for Human Development  $               1,825  

Catholic Mission Appeal  $             11,097  

Congo Missionary (August 2022)  $             24,398  

Global Church Solidarity Sunday  $                  871  

Good Friday Holy Land Collection  $               5,610  

Hurricane Collection (October 2022)  $               5,133  

Interfaith Outreach (IOCP)  $             36,147  

Military Services  $               3,951  
Nuestros Pequenos Hermanos 
(NPH)/"Our Littler Brothers and  
Sisters"  $             18,056  

Peter's Pence  $                  490  

Prolife/A Community Caring for Life  $             12,400  

Religious Retirement  $               4,571  

World Mission  $               1,700  

Total  $           147,277  
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Attention High Schoolers!  
 

Join us for Open Youth Lounge this year! Stop by the Youth 
Lounge between 3-7:30 p.m. on various Wednesdays 
throughout the year. You’re welcome to come do homework 
from 3-5 p.m. or join us for games and fun from 5-7:30 p.m. Or 
stay for both! We would love to see you! Feel free to bring a 
friend!  

 

Fall Retreat 
 

The CREW's Fall Retreat is for teenagers who are looking for a 

weekend to get away, have fun and make friends and memories that 

will last a lifetime. After a weekend of deep conversations, serious fun 

and prayer that goes deeper, God is closer and faith makes sense.   
 

What: A weekend retreat  

Who: 9th-12th graders 

When: Nov. 17-19, 2023 

Where: Koronis Ministries in Paynesville, MN 

Cost: $150 until Oct. 11, $175 from Oct. 12- Nov. 1 
 

Visit hnoj.org/fallretreat for more information and to register! Contact 

Eve Anders with questions.  

Small Group Formation— - It’'s Not Too Late to Join 
 

Join the 72! In this seven-session formation series you will understand the 

Archdiocesan vision for small groups, grow in your faith and discern how 

you can serve the mission. Please join our small group training sessions! 

Childcare is available during all sessions. 
 

If you want to learn about the vision for small groups at HNOJ, or about how 

Archbishop Hebda desires us to grow in faith, then this fall’s small group 

formation program is for you! Register for this Synod small group training at 

www.hnoj.org/synodtraining. Contact Tim Lyngdal with questions. 
 

Daytime Session   Evening Session 

Mondays 9-11 a.m.   Thursdays 6:30-8:30 p.m.  

Oct. 2, 9, 23, 30   Oct. 5, 12, 26 

Nov. 6, 13   Nov. 2, 9, 16 
 

Register now at hnoj.org/synodtraining. To find out more about the entire Synod process, check out this 

website: archspm.org/synod. 



5 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 
 

At Holy Name of Jesus we offer Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament Mondays, 
Tuesdays and Thursdays from 8:30 a.m.-9 p.m.  
 

We are looking for people to help cover those hours so we can continue to offer this 
beautiful form of prayer. 
 

Current Needs: 
1. Regular adorers to sign up for an hour each week. 
2. Substitutes to cover when someone has vacation or can’t make it. 
 

God wants to be close to us. The Eucharist is the miracle of this closeness in our lives. 
The goal of Adoration is to help us appreciate this miracle in a deeper way, so that we 
enter more deeply into the wonder of the Mass, and allow it to transform our lives.  
 

For questions or to sign up, please go online to hnoj.org/adoration or call Grace Johnson at 763-745-3486. 
 
“That one hour in the Adoration Chapel is my time to thank God, honor Him, listen to Him, and to ask Him for 
forgiveness, guidance and strength. The fuller your life is, the more you need that quiet hour with God.”  
~ Kris, regular adorer and parishioner at HNOJ. 

HNOJ Catholic Fundamentals Speaker Series 
 

This summer Fr. Ryan unpacked the fundamentals of our Catholic Mass over the course of a five part series on the 
Mass. In a similar way, HNOJ invites you this fall to dig into the fundamental beliefs and practices of the Catholic faith. 
You can come to one or all of the Tuesday evening lectures on these foundational topics.  
 

While the primary audience for this series is our OCIA (Order of Catholic Initiation for Adults) who are discerning entering 
the Church at Easter next year, this series will be helpful to people at most levels of formation and practice. 
No RSVP or registration needed. We will have extra seats set up at the back of the room for anyone attending who isn’t 
part of the OCIA group.  
 

Basic Information: 
When: Most Tuesdays October - April (Fall topic schedule below) 
Time: 7-8:30 p.m. 
Where: Emmaus ABCD at Holy Name of Jesus.  
Who: Anyone looking to grow in their faith 
Cost: Free! 
Registration: No Registration or RSVP, come when you can.  
 

Nightly Schedule 
7-7:30 p.m. Opening prayer, welcome and OCIA announcements 
7:30-8:10 p.m.   Presentation on the topic and Q&A 
8:10-8:30 p.m.   Table discussion, OCIA wrap up and closing prayer 
 

Fall Schedule of Topics 
Oct. 3    Who do you say that I am?: Jesus   
Oct. 10    Are you there God?: Prayer    
Oct. 17    How do you read the Bible?: Scripture    
Oct. 24     What gives you the right?: The Church   
Nov. 7     What is so special about the Mass?: The Mass  
Nov. 14    Why does the church look like this?: Church Tour  
Nov. 28    What day is it?: Liturgical Calendar and Saints   
Dec. 5    Are you my mother?: Mary    
Dec. 12     What did you get for Christmas?: The Incarnation  
 
For more information, please visit www.hnoj.org/CatholicFundamentals, or contact Chris at ckostelc@hnoj.org. 
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Fall Festival Thank You! 
 

Thank you to all of our 2023 Fall Festival sponsors and volunteers! A big thank you to our planning committee for all 
your hard work in organizing this wonderful event — especially our principal, Martha Laurent, for overseeing the 
planning. Our volunteers really make the event happen! Thank you to everyone who volunteered for one or several 
shifts! 
 

Please support our sponsors. Thank you so much to these businesses and organizations for supporting Holy Name of 
Jesus!  

Golf Scramble Recap 
 

Thank you to all the golfers who participated in the 5th Annual HNOJ Fall Festival Golf 
Scramble at Rush Creek Golf Club. In addition to a great day of golf and fellowship, this 
year's event raised almost $25,000 that is being directed to the HNOJ campus security 
initiative. A special thank you to all the volunteers who helped to make the event a 
success as well as all of our sponsors for their generous support! 
 

Thank you to our golf sponsors: 
Summit Financial Advisors, 2nd Swing, Versacon, Polaris, US Bank, Murry & Associates, 
LLC, All American Title Company, Rock Elm, The Original Pancake House, Parlay, North 
Risk Partners, The River Inn, Revolution Sports and Peg's Countryside Cafe. 
 

Planning is already underway for next year's event and we hope to see you there in 2024! 
See more photos from this year on our school Facebook page “Holy Name of Jesus 
School.” 



Senior Event,  Oct. 13 
 

Seniors (55+) please join us on Friday, Oct. 
13 for two speakers! 
 

Schedule: 
From 10:30-11:30 a.m. Amy House will be 
speaking on Dementia. Come with your 
questions! 
From 11:30 a.m.-Noon Fr. Mike Reinhardt 
will share his story so you can get to know 
our new Associate Pastor better! 
 

Cost is $10 per person which will cover lunch. Please sign up at the welcome 
desk in the Gathering Space. A prize will be awarded to the person with the 
best Halloween hat! 
 

For questions, please contact Karen Hayes at 612-991-0669. 

Big Small Dinner,  Oct. 13 
 

Sometimes it’s difficult to make 
connections at a church as large as Holy 
Name of Jesus. That’s why we are 
hosting the Big Small Dinner on Friday, 
Oct. 13, at HNOJ. It’s a chance to make 
small connections at a big church. This 
event is geared toward all new parishioners as well as those who want to get 
more connected.  
 

We provide dinner and both nursery-age and school-age care as well as dinner 
for the kids. The Big Small Dinner is an opportunity to meet some of your fellow 
parishioners, come to know why Holy Name of Jesus is a special place and get 
to know our parish priests.  
  

Contact Tim Lyngdal with questions at tlyngdal@hnoj.org. More information 
and registration at www.hnoj.org/bigsmalldinner.  

 

Mass of Remembrance,  Nov. 2 
 

Please join us to recognize the recently deceased in 
our faith community, and to honor all of our dead at the 
Mass of Remembrance on Thursday, Nov. 2, at 6:30 
p.m. The Mass is open to all, but we particularly 
welcome those who have lost a loved one during the 
past year, as well as those who have lost a loved one 
at any time, including children lost through miscarriage, 
stillbirth or abortion. All are welcome. Hospitality to 
follow. 

HNOJ School Open House,  
Nov. 12 
 

Come and check out our school open house on 
Sunday, Nov. 12, from 9:30 a.m.–1 p.m. Families 
will have the opportunity to tour the school, meet 
some teachers and learn about our preschool – 
6th grade programs for the 2024-25 school year.  

Are You New? 
 

Are you new to Holy Name of 
Jesus Catholic Community? Or 
have you been coming to Mass 
but haven’t officially registered? 
Welcome!  

 

We invite you to get involved in 
all that HNOJ has to offer 
outside of weekend liturgies.  
 

Our preschool-grade 6 school is 
a Blue Ribbon award winner and 
dedicated to the academic, 
spiritual and personal growth of 
children.  
 

Parishioners of all ages enjoy 
opportunities for Faith 
Formation—from celebrating 
the Sacraments, to meeting God 
in new ways through retreats or 
camps, to growing in faith with 
other adults in our parish 
through small groups and 
speaker events. 
 

We have over 80 active 
ministries—so there’s always 
somewhere to get involved. 
 

Parishioners stay in-the-know 
through a monthly  
print newsletter and  
e-newsletter about our 
community and our faith. To 
receive e-news sign up on our 
website hnoj.org.  

 

You can also like us on 
Facebook and follow us 
on Twitter and Instagram (see 
page ten for more information on 
where to find us).  
 

Our parish is 2500 families 
strong and rooted in Benedictine 
tradition, which calls us to 
“Welcome all as you would 
welcome Christ.” 
 

Interested in learning more 
or becoming a member?  
Contact us at 763-473-7901 or 
stop by the welcome desk on 
weekends and speak to Jan! 
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Rosary Coast to Coast,  Oct. 7 
 

Join thousands of prayer warriors in praying the Rosary 
across the nation with special intentions for our Church, our 
nation, our families and your own intentions.  
 

A group of Holy Name of Jesus parishioners is organizing a 
Rosary at Holy Name of Jesus Cemetery on Saturday,  
Oct. 7, at 3 p.m. (gather at 2:45 p.m.) All are welcome. For more information, 
please contact Lee Ann Silver at tl.silver@hotmail.com. 

Attention: Advertise in the 
Bulletin 
 

Gina Shaughnessy, our parish representative 
from LPi, is setting up the advertising for our 
weekly bulletin. We hope that parishioners 
who have a business will consider sponsoring 
an ad, since the revenue from the ads is what 
makes the bulletin possible, at no cost to the 
parish. Also, if you know of any other business 
in the community that would like to support the 
parish, please let them know about this 
opportunity.   
 

Advertisements can be purchased for a 
business, family or a sponsorship ad can be 
purchased supporting community service 
organizations such as emergency pregnancy counseling, the local food shelf, 
etc. Please give these ideas some thought. We need and appreciate your help! 
 

If you would like more information, please call Gina Shaughnessy at (952) 356-
6488. 

Children's Music 
Ministry Opportunities 
 

HNOJ Handbell Choir for Grades 

6th – 12th 

We are resuming our Youth 

Handbell Choir this fall. It is open 

to 6th through 12th graders. No 

ringing experience required. Music 

reading skill are helpful. It’s perfect 

for those that are in band, choir, 

orchestra or are taking private 

music lessons.  
 

Please contact Dr. Owen, Director 

of Music, via email 

(rowen@hnoj.org) about next 

steps. Rehearsals will be 

on Wednesdays, from 5:15-6 p.m. 

beginning Sept. 20. The group will 

ring at an 8:30 a.m. Mass once a 

month.  
 

St. Cecilia and St. Michael Choirs 

The American Federation PUERI 

CANTORES was formed in 1953 to 

help spread in Catholic churches 

across the USA opportunities for 

children to take on significant and 

inspirational leadership role in 

worship. The Holy Name of Jesus 

Parish is now part of this 

Federation and will continue to 

spread the education of the values 

of Catholic faith through music and 

liturgical understanding. We will 

also employ the “Voice for Life” 

music curriculum of the Royal 

School of Church Music (RSCM). 
 

Because of the affiliations with 

PUER CANTORES and RSCM, Dr. 

Richard Owen will direct two new 

groups of choirs for children: one 

for girls and one for boys in 4th 

through 6th grades. Please contact 

Dr. Owen via email 

(rowen@hnoj.org) to schedule a 

time.  
 

Rehearsals will be on Tuesdays, 

beginning Oct. 3. The groups will 

sing at the 8:30 a.m. Mass once or 

twice a month.  

First Friday Rosary 
 

Please join in praying the Rosary every First Friday of the month at 7:30 a.m. in 
the Church. Our prayers are dedicated in memory of those we loved. You’re 
invited to stay for 8 a.m. Mass with breakfast to follow. All are welcome.  

Wome’n's Drop-in Social, Oct. 12 
 

Are you interested in ways to give back to the Holy Name of Jesus parish and 
community? Come to the social to enjoy beverages and appetizers and hear 
about the activities of the KC Auxiliary, a women's group open to all women of 
the parish. Examples of our activities include running the Country Market at the 
Fall Festival, bake sales to support women's and children's charities, Interfaith 
Outreach, Christmas gifts and birthday shelf.  
 

Members and parishioners are welcome to participate in our activities at the 
level their schedule dictates. We also have socials and outings to build our 
female fellowship. No RSVP needed. Please feel free to drop in when you can 
on Thursday Oct. 12, from 7-8:30 p.m. Questions? Contact Mary Jo Zidwick at 
mjzidwick@gmail.com or 612-669-2099. Social sponsored by the HNOJ KC 
Auxiliary.  
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Sacraments 

† 

Rest In Peace 

Sunday, Oct. 1 

 8:30 a.m. † Betty May 

 10:30 a.m. † Douglas Burns 

 5:30 p.m. † Roger Scherer 

Monday, Oct. 2 

 8 a.m. † Mary Taylor 

Tuesday, Oct. 3 

 8 a.m. † Kathryn Biek 

Wednesday, Oct. 4 

 8 a.m. † Bill Stender 

 9 a.m. † Rob Quade 

Thursday, Oct. 5 

 8 a.m. † Battery Cremil 

Friday, Oct. 6 

 8 a.m. † Patrick Taylor Jr. 

Saturday, Oct. 7 

 8 a.m. † Vern Schauer 

 5 p.m. † Larry Gleason 

Sunday, Oct. 8 

  8:30 a.m. For the Parish 

 10:30 a.m. † Roman Schuh 

 5:30 p.m. † Jerry Altman 

Monday, Oct. 9 

 8 a.m. † Mary Taylor 

Tuesday, Oct. 10 

 8 a.m. † Mary Theresa Caldwell Leuer 

Wednesday, Oct. 11 

 8 a.m. † Bill & Kay Plantenberg 

 9 a.m. † Carlyle Richter 

Thursday, Oct. 12 

 8 a.m. † Brenda Schutte 

Friday, Oct. 13 

 8 a.m. † Byrane Beye 

Saturday, Oct. 14 

 8 a.m. † Tim Morin 

 5 p.m. † Rick Blade 

Sunday, Oct. 15 

 8:30 a.m. For the Parish 

 10:30 a.m. † Angie Brantner 

 5:30 p.m. † Judith Taylor 

Monday, Oct. 16 

 8 a.m. † Jean-Claude Bruter 

Tuesday, Oct. 17 

 8 a.m. † John Wacha 

 9 a.m. † Peggy Forte 

Wednesday, Oct. 18 

 8 a.m. † Harvey May 

Thursday, Oct. 19 

 8 a.m. † Clara Izral 

Friday, Oct. 20 

 8 a.m. † Maurice Zarka 

Saturday, Oct. 21 

 8 a.m. † Harry Thibault 

 5 p.m. † Gene & Helen Kuehn 

Sunday, Oct. 22 

 8:30 a.m. † Tim Sammond 

 10:30 a.m. † Nettie Lynch 

 5:30 p.m. For the Parish 

Monday, Oct. 23 

 8 a.m. † Omer Pierre Louis 

Tuesday, Oct. 24 

 8 a.m. † Christopher Beckman 

Wednesday, Oct. 25 

 8 a.m. † Marilyn Hanson 

 9 a.m. † Jack Kruse 

Thursday, Oct. 26 

 8 a.m. † John D. Flemming 

Friday, Oct. 27 

 8 a.m. † Ray Barrett 

Saturday, Oct. 28 

 8 a.m. † Jeanne Schaitberger 

 5 p.m. For the Parish 

Sunday, Oct. 29 

 8:30 a.m. † James Prodahl 

 10:30 a.m. † Larry Gleason 

 5:30 p.m. † Jacques Lanxact 

Monday, Oct. 30 

 8 a.m. † Wanda Wysocki 

Tuesday, Oct. 31 

 8 a.m. † John Wacha 

If you are interested in having a Mass with intentions, please call Grace Johnson at 763-

745-3486, or email her at gjohnson@hnoj.org. Many dates are often booked a year out, 

please plan ahead and thank you for your understanding. 

Mass Intentions 

May the souls of all 
the faithful 

departed, through the 
mercy of God, rest in 

peace. Amen.  

Baptisms 

Renee Rudolph 
 

Aug. 29, 2023 
 

Paul DeJute 
 

Aug. 31, 2023 

Reconciliation:   
Saturday 8:30 a.m. and 

Wednesday at 5:15 p.m. or 

any time by request.  

The Confessional is located 

in the Adoration Chapel. 
 

Pastoral Care/
Anointing of the Sick: 
Anointing and Holy 

Communion for the sick and 

homebound are readily 

available. To arrange, please 

contact Fr. Wratkowski at  

763-745-3491.  
 

Baptism:   
Please call the parish office 

at 763-745-3492 to schedule 

a Baptism. Parents are 

required to come for a 

Baptismal Preparation 

session, which is usually held 

once a month. Check our 

website, hnoj.org/baptism, for 

upcoming classes and start 

times. 
 

Marriage:   
Please call the parish office 

to make arrangements six 

months in advance of the 

proposed date. 

Aug. 27 
 

Maxwell Lawrence Hughes 
Son of  

Marcus and Margaret 
 

Bryce Everett McKee 
Son of  

William and Amy 

Sept. 9 
 

Piper Hale Crunk 
Daughter of  

Brian and Theresa 
 

Cella Riley Crunk 
Daughter of  

Brian and Theresa 

Sept. 10 
 

Emma Marie Wilson 
Daughter of  

Jacob and Heather 
 

Charlotte Jennifer Soukup 
Daughter of  

Chase and Katerai 
 

Emma Elizabeth Alms 
Daughter of  

Nicholas and Kelly 
 

William Daniel Cook 
Son of  

Michael and Denise 



How Can We Help? 

Parish Staff 

Anointing/Emergency 

In case of a sudden pastoral 

emergency (such as urgent 

anointing or death) contact the 

after-hours clergy emergency line 

at 763-233-0259. 

Parish Prayer Line 

As a parish community we hold 

each other in prayer and commit 

to praying for those in need. Call 

to share your prayer requests 

confidentially or to join the Prayer 

Line.  

Email: prayerline@hnoj.org or call 

Bonnie Roeder at 763-476-1097. 

 

 

Mass Schedule 

Monday-Saturday 8 a.m. 
 

Sunday Liturgy 

Saturday 5 p.m. 

Sunday 8:30 & 10:30 a.m. 

Sunday 5:30 p.m. 

 

Our Mission:  

Holy Name of Jesus is to be a community of 21st Century Disciples 
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www.hnoj.org 

myParish App—Google 
Play or Apple Store 

Pastor 
    Fr. Tim Wratkowski .............................. 763-745-3491 
Associate Pastor 
 Fr. Mike Reinhardt ............................... 763-745-3495 
Deacon 
 Rev. Mr. Dennis Hanson ..................... 763-233-0242 
Parish Administrator 
 Janna Webskowski ....................... ……...763-745-3480 
Director of Music 
 Dr. Richard Owen ................................ 763-745-3490  
Coordinator of Children’s Faith Formation  (3 Yrs.-Gr. 5) 
 Annie LaPlante  ................................... 763-745-3483 
Middle School Youth Minister (Gr. 6-8) 
 Elliut Fonseca ...................................... 763-746-8195  
Senior High Youth Minister (Gr. 9-12) 
 Eve Anders .......................................... 763-233-0251 
Director of Mission and Faith Formation 
 Chris Kostelc ....................................... 763-745-3489 
Coordinator of Mission 
 Tim Lyngdal……………………………………………………..763-746-8190   
Mass Intentions/Clergy and Liturgy Assistant 
 Grace Johnson .................................... 763-745-3486 
Bulletin/Website 
 Sarah Reid .......................................... 763-746-8194 
Cemetery/Sexton 
 Bob Weinzierl, Jr. ................................ 612-720-9206 
Baptism Scheduling/Safe Environment Coordinator 
 Jennifer Wendt .................................... 763-473-7901 
Accountant/HR Specialist/Contributions 
 Gabby Lehner ...................................... 763-233-0241  
 

School Staff 
Principal  
 Martha Laurent .................................... 763-473-3675 
Administrative Assistant  
 Carla Durand ............................ 763-473-3675 vm150 

Parish Phone ............... …..763-473-7901 
Parish Fax ................... …..763-745-3488 
Parish Hours 
Monday-Friday ............. …...8 a.m.-4 p.m. 
School Phone .............. …..763-473-3675 
 
Pastoral Council Chairperson 

763-476-6273 
Finance Committee Chairperson 

Mark Clysdale…………………….763-383-1718 
 
Council Representatives: 

Faith Formation Commission  
Pat Laughlin……………………….. 952-513-9533 

Liturgy Commission Council  
Joni Gibbs……………………………..763-350-2504 
Pastoral Care/Outreach Commission  

Betsy Atkinson…………………….612-964-5463 
School Commission  
Matt Boro…………………………….…651-335-6694 

Stewardship Commission 
Susan Wineland………………..612-275-9372 
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Holy Name of Jesus Catholic Community 

155 County Road 24 

Wayzata, MN 55391 

 

All Saints' Day,  Nov. 1 
 

We celebrate the Solemnity of All Saints on 
Wednesday, Nov. 1, where we honor all of the holy 
men and women who have gone before us and ask for 
their intercession.  
 

Masses for this Holy Day of Obligation are as follows: 
6 a.m. 
8 a.m. 
9:15 a.m. 
6 p.m. 


